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TO:  All Members 
 
FROM: Chris Forkey, Election Committee Chairman 
 
RE:  Security Clearance for Election Day (May 19, 2008) 
 
DATE: April 17, 2008 
 
 
In order to be allowed access to the AAA to observe the election process you need 
to be cleared ahead of time for security purposes.   
 
If you plan on observing the election process on May 19, 2008 at the AAA in NYC, 
you must notify the Election Committee no later than May 15, 2008. 
 
If you fail to notify the Election Committee you will not be included on the security 
clearance listing and will be denied access to the building. 
 
Please note these are the rules and regulations of the AAA and must be adhered to. 
 
If you would like to be added to the security clearance list, please contact 
Membership Services at 888-484-7279, Extension 261 no later than May 15, 2008. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
/sac 
cc: Executive Board 
 Election Committee 
 Chief Sector Stewards 
 All Eligible Candidates 
 


